
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
September 18, 2012 
 
Mr. Monty Ledbetter 
City of Bryant Wastewater Treatment Facility 
210 Southwest Third Street 
Bryant AR 72022 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0034002, AFIN 63-00065 
 Revised Operation and Maintenance Procedures 
 
Dear Mr. Ledbetter: 
 
Per item No. 3 on the Supplemented Order and Agreement of Consent Administrative Order LIS 
06-062, City of Bryant was to submit to the Department revised Operations and Maintenance 
Procedures for the Wastewater Treatment Facility by August 30, 2012.  To date, such a 
document has not been received.  Please submit the required report immediately, failure to do 
so may result in the application of stipulated penalties as detailed in item No. 5 of the 
Supplemented Order and Agreement. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter, should you have any questions or concerns, please 
feel free to contact me at 501-682-0631, or you may e-mail me at johnsonm@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Miles Johnson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division / Enforcement Branch 


